From: Emma Douglas-Smith [mailto:parishclerk.thorntondale @ outlook.com]

Sent: 05 June 2019 11:22

To: Development Management

Subject: Planning Notification 19/00579/FUL - Thornton le Dale Parish Council Response

For the attention of Karen Hood
Dear Karen

Thank you for the Notification of Planning reference 19/00579/FUL for consideration by Thornton le
Dale Parish Council.

The Council considered the application at the monthly Parish Council Meeting on Tuesday 4" June
2019, and would like to comment as follows:

Whilst the Council have no direct objections to the planning application for the erection of the
building, they have concerns in regard to:

{a) Theincrease in animal waste that will be produced from the housing of the additional
pigs. They are keen to receive reassurance that the correct animal waste management
procedures will be in place.

{b) There is some concern in regard to the access and egress point for this area, when
accessing onto the public highway — could this be assessed.

Please could you acknowledge receipt of this response to the planning notification and advise that
the points will be considered accordingly.

Many thanks and regards

EMMA DOUGLAS-SMITH

Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer
THORNTON LE DALE PARISH COUNCIL
email: parishclerk.thorntondale @outlook.com



